
WEEKLY VOICE

In the academic year 2020-21, we

conducted a weekly voice programme

through whatsapp group named “VOICE OF

ANVAR”under the leadership of Aiwa library

readers forum which focused on the

significance of important days in every week.

Students shared their 3 minute audio on the

importance of the day in the whatsapp

group. This voice is also shared in the class groups and also uploaded in

our youtube channel. This helped students to know about the significance

of that day.


